
 
Dear Senator Kelly,  
 
It is imperative that police department funding is NOT cut back! Good, stable police departments are 
critical to the well being and safety of our towns and neighborhoods! Without them, there will be a 
detrimental increase in crime and no regard for the law and public safety! Our society will become a free 
for all! Educating our police force properly and supporting them to maintain our safety is critical to 
moving forward in this era.  
Thankyou,  
Michele A Pia 
165 Forest Road  
Stratford, CT  
06614 
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